The Wilbrahams' Gardening Club Annual Report 2016

Membership numbers remain similar to previous years at 42 and although healthy for a small village we would like to attract a few more. Visitors are welcome at any of our meetings should they wish to come and see what the club is all about. You don't have to be a gardening expert to join, although some of our members are very knowledgeable. The club is intended for people who have gardens and/or are interested in them. Meetings are held generally on the third Monday evening of every month apart from July, August and December. Annual membership fee is £15.00, a sum sufficient to ensure that we can provide a year-round programme of interesting speakers, social events and visits. For more information please contact our Secretary, Jackie Beadsmoore on 01223 880 889, or email jackiebeadsmoore@icloud.com.